EMAIL TO: 	Unit 123 Families
FROM: 		Unit 123 Friends of Scouting (FOS) Chair
DATE: 		One week before the presentation
SUBJECT:  	Unit 123 Court of Honor Reminder
Dear Pack/Troop 123 families, Next week is our ___(event) and I’m sure you’re as proud as I am of their accomplishments.  As you may or may not know, our Scouts could not be as successful if not for the all the work that goes on behind the scenes.  I want to take a minute to acknowledge the support our unit gets from the district and Council office.
A full-time district executive works tirelessly to help with trainings, roundtables, day camps, recruitment nights and program supports.  A staff maintains registration information, trainings and advancement progress and helps anytime we have questions.  
I am very thankful to our volunteer leaders ____ but also for our help from the Council.  That is why I will be making a Friends of Scouting presentation at the beginning of our ___(event).  
It costs about $250 each year to deliver the Scouting program to one young person.  I will be asking every family to pledge next week.  I hope you will consider giving at least $100 (maybe you can afford much more).  If you can’t give $100 right now, please give what you can.  Every gift helps.  Watch this video (https://youtu.be/l-DCAxyhHoo) to learn more about Friends of Scouting and how it supports our unit and our Scouts directly. There is also more general information at: https://www.mdscbsa.org/giving-2/.
[bookmark: _GoBack]So think about what Scouting means to you and your family and make a gift that matches your satisfaction and your budget.  You can give at https://www.mdscbsa.org/donate/ and scroll down to the Meridian District and then our unit.  You can also donation using the pledge card at our ___(event).  It is going to be a wonderful event.
See you next week,

Unit FOS Chair	Cubmaster/Scoutmaster
